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Discontinuation of Assessment and Accreditation of Pharmacy Colleges 

 

NAAC is in the process of developing a Manual for Health Sciences. It has been resolved by 

the competent authority that till the Manual for Health Sciences is finalised, NAAC will be 

discontinuing the accreditation of Pharmacy colleges. Hence applications from Pharmacy 

colleges will not be accepted.  
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